
TO: Council of Academic Affairs 

VIA: Dr. Ed Davis, Associate Dean 
College of Business & Technology 

FROM: Dr. Oliver Feltus, Chair 
Department of Accounting, Finance & Information Systems (AFIS) 

DATE: February 10, 2014 

This memo is to inform you of the request to change the Prefix of all INS courses to RMI to reflect the 
name change of the program, Risk Management & Insurance approved back on January 19, 2012. 

Thank you! 


